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Dear Potential Applicant 

 

Operations Manager, All Saints Church Ecclesall 

Thank you for considering this important post. We are at an exciting time in the development of the 
life of our large and busy church. I am glad you are thinking about being part of this journey. 
  
I arrived to be Oversight Minister (Vicar) in the midst of the pandemic in early 2021. We have 
emerged from the challenges and changes that brought and now delight in a stable community of 
faith with ordained and lay ministry staff  working alongside many active volunteers. We are 
supported by a committed and able operations staff team led by the Operations Manager. With me, 
the PCC sense now is the time to realise our aspiration to be a resourcing church to the wider 
diocese and see our work with children and young people grow. We are also on a journey to out-
reach more into our local community with day time activities and are looking to be more creative in 
how we use our church building, our churchyard and our halls complex to support this.  We have a 
redevelopment project for the halls in its early stages.   
 
All these things, alongside the day to day running of a busy Church of England parish, require a 
person who is willing to share these dreams.  Someone who could play a full part in our leadership 
team and at the same time have attention to the detail and processes that enable our dreams to 
become a reality.  You would be joining a friendly and welcoming staff team and many members of 
our church family would be keen to get to know you and work with you.  
 
If you feel you have the experience, skills and gifts in keeping with the job and person specification  
and sense you would enjoy being part of a team of able Christian leaders to deliver our vision we 
would love to hear from you. 
  
I am happy to have an informal conversation about the work of the parish and the role of the  
Operations Manager.  If this would help in your decision making process then do contact my PA, 
Hollie Milburn, on hollie.milburn@allsaintsecclesall.org.uk or the phone number shown below to 
arrange a phone conversation. 
  
Prayers with you, as you reflect on whether this role might be for you. 
 
 
 
The Revd Canon Mark Brown 
Vicar, All Saints Ecclesall and Area Dean of Ecclesall 
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